
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

We hope you enjoy this week’s newsletter. 
 
Children’s Mental Health Week 
This week it has been Children’s Mental Health Week. The theme of the week is “Growing 
Together.” Class teachers and Miss. Lake have been raising awareness regarding what is 
Mental Health in young people and also how to ask for help if they have worries around 
friendship issues, exam stress and also their missed education through the pandemic.  
We have sent several tweets about the lessons have been delivered in school to parents 
who have signed up the @FeatherstoneSch Twitter! 
 
Parents, if you have not yet done so, please can you compete the permission form so that your child can 
speak to Miss. Lake from Place2talk about any school worries or friendship difficulties.  Click  
This service is very popular with the children as part of supporting their mental health at school.  
 
School Fund 
It has been some time now since we have asked for a school fund contribution from parents.   The money 
contributed from parents goes towards a number of items, which is all for the children.  We will spend 
the money on things like house awards, special occasions and toys; things we wouldn’t normally be able 
to buy from the official school monies.  Since last week, parental contribution has been £37.00. 
 
This term, we are asking for a school fund contribution of £1.00 per child. We have thought to keep it 
simple and fair for all of our families; however, if you wish to contribute more than we welcome this. 
 
Parents please make your contribution via ParentPay  - 
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/logout?next=auth.login  
 
Parents’ Evening 
Just a reminder that parents’ evenings next week will be through phone calls.  Class teachers will call you.  
If they are running late, you will still receive the call.  
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Learning in school this week 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Alex from Year 1 – Well done! 
 
A letter explaining how he feels 
about the ocean being 
destroyed.   



Who has been showing great manners this week? 
 

RCP Chanyrah Mcgrath 

RDG Saikou Tamba 

1C Mariam Ahmed 

1R Omari Ibnadil  

2M Amara Powell 

2H Kori Forbes 

3H (Hanif) Muhammed Azlan 

3M Taylah-Rose 

4D Freya Clarke 

4Q Michael Holder 

5H Fatima Qasim 

5M Wojciech Mironow 

6S Fatima Hasan 

6N Bethany Girmay 

 
 
Dates for your diary 
 

 
 
 
Have good weekend. 
 
From Mr. E. Gaibee      
Headteacher 
 

  Forthcoming 
Events – Key 

Dates 

Nadchodzące 
wydarzenia - 

daty kluczowe 

 - أحداث قادمة
 التواري    خ الرئيسية

Dhacdooyinka 
soo dhoweya - 

Taariikhaha  
Muhiimka 

आगामी घटनाओ ं- 

प्रमखु तिथियााँ 

Date English Polskie      عرب Somali  Hindi  

15th Feb Parents Evening 
Telephone 
Contact 

Wieczór 
Rodziców 

الآباء أمسية  Fiidkii 
Waalidiinta 

माता - पिता की 
शाम 

17th Feb Parents Evening 
Telephone 
Contact 

Wieczór 
Rodziców 

الآباء أمسية  Fiidkii 
Waalidiinta 

माता - पिता की 
शाम 

Well done to all of these children 
for their impeccable manners this 

week! We are proud of you all! 


